Justice for Post Office managers

I was pleased to learn that at last the Post Office accepts its accounting
software was faulty and led to wrongful accusations and cases against Post
Office managers. Various MPs took up these matters without success, as in
this 2014 debate to highlight the problem:

Post Office Mediation Scheme, 17 December 2014

Mr John Redwood (Wokingham) (Con): I am grateful to my right hon. Friend for
leading on this issue and for bravely taking the case of many people in the
postal sector to the management. From his discussions with the senior
management of the Post Office, is there any sign that it now recognises that
it made mistakes? Is there any willingness on its part to recognise that at
least some of those people are completely innocent and deserve an apology and
compensation for the way that their lives and businesses have been wrecked?

Mr Arbuthnot: That is a very difficult question to answer, because the Post
Office pleads secrecy. It will not tell us what is happening in the mediation
scheme. We asked in July how the mediation scheme was going, but it refused
to tell Members of Parliament because it was all confidential.
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